Shutesbury Board of Health
February 2, 2022, 7pm
Virtual meeting

Present: Catherine Hilton, chair; Wm Levine, Arleen Read, Garrett Simonsen, board members.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved.

Discussion:

Arleen may be out of town April 27 to May 12 and May 31 to mid-July, only intermittently available on
line. For MAVEN backup, she will check with Claudia Lucas on her availability and Cat will consult Becky
on the status of Mary Ryan’s contract.

The board decided that there is no urgent need to order masks or test kits for distribution. If needed we
can probably get them from the Fire Department and replace them. This decision can be revisited if
necessary. Cat will ask Mary Anne Antonellis what she’s heard about availability of appropriate masks.

Adjourn 7:30



